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December 30, 2021 

 

Project 2 

 

Dear Property Owner, 

 

A landowners informational meeting has been scheduled to discuss an improvement project for Project 

2 of the Heron Lake Watershed Drainage Authority.  This meeting is for the landowners to see the 

Preliminary Engineer’s Report before the hearing and provide comments.   

 

The meeting is scheduled for: 

Wednesday, January 12, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. 

Heron Lake Community Center 

312 10th St, Heron Lake, MN 

 

 
You may attend the meeting on your electronic device by using the following link: 

https://bit.ly/3F8wSza 

Or call in (audio only) 

+1 612-474-1960  

Phone Conference ID: 976 250 737# 

 

If you have any questions concerning the meeting please call or email Kelly Rasche, Jackson County 

Ditch Coordinator 507-847-6841 or at kelly.rasche@co.jackson.mn.us.  Feel free to share this 

information with anyone that will benefit from the meeting discussion. 

Engineer for the project is Jacob Rischmiller of ISG, he can be contacted at 952-426-0699 or 

Jacob.Rischmiller@ISGInc.com. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Kelly R. Rasche 

Ditch Coordinator 

Jackson County 
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